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Dear Parent/Carer

On behalf of the governors, | am delighted to be able to announce the newly appointed Head Teacher for
Moor Park High School and Sixth Form is Ben Corbett.

As you are aware, our Head, Peter Cunningham, is retiring at the end of this term after many years of
devoted service to the school. Under his leadership, Moor Park has been transformed into a great school
with a deservedly excellent reputation within Preston and across Lancashire.

Mr Cunningham has successfully led the school for fifteen years and through a number of inspections,
culminating in the ‘outstanding’ inspection in 2011. Not content with this success, he drove the school
forward with the opening of our new sixth form in 2013. Throughout his headship he has ensured Moor Park
has continued to flourish and improve for the benefit of all our students. He has ensured major projects such
as the new Sports Centre have opened up opportunities for students as well as the wider community. Along
with the governors, | am sure you will want to wish him a long and enjoyable retirement. He leaves behind a
dedicated staff team and fantastic school ready to take the next steps in its development under our new
Headteacher.

Mr Corbett is the Vice-Principal of Stantonbury School Campus, Milton Keynes, where he is currently the
Acting Co-Principal, sharing the responsibility for leading the school with his fellow Vice-Principal. He takes
up his position in Moor Park from January 2017 and | know he will be warmly welcomed by us all as we wish
him every success in his new role leading our school in the future.

It just remains for me to thank all our parents and carers for your support. As a foundation school the
governing body have greater responsibilities compared to Local Authority controlled schools. We are
therefore very grateful to you for entrusting the education of your children with us. Please rest assured we
will continue to ensure Moor Park goes from strength to strength to provide excellent opportunities for all
students to realise their potential and achieve their very best.

Yours sincerely

A, Lund

Mrs Karen Lund
Chair of Governing Body




